
  

NZIBDNG Education Day 

We are committed to ensuring that our IBD nurses across New Zealand have access to 
specialised IBD education, and therefore since 2021 the committee has worked hard to 
host an annual meeting.  

Attendance to this meeting is promoted for IBD Nurses / CNSs in New Zealand, with the 
following terms and conditions. 

 

• The Registration fee for the NZIBDNG Education Day includes catering and is 
limited to a maximum of 30 fully funded registrants.  

• IBD Nurses who are members of the NZIBDNG are eligible for a fully funded 
place for travel, accommodation and evening dinner, provided they apply within 
the allocated timeframe (when registration is open or it will close when the 
maximum number of 30 registrants is met).  

• Registration for this meeting is emailed from the NZIBDNG Committee secretary 
to the IBD nurse membership (a list of nurses across the country which is held by 
the committee secretary) 

• Eligibility for IBD Nurse fully funded is for a maximum of two IBD nurses from a 
regional centre, and three IBD nurses from a city centre.  The committee 
recommend that if you have more than this number at your service, please 
discuss with your colleagues before applying as to who will receive the allocated 
funding.   

• Any other nurse working in gastroenterology nurse nationally, who wishes to 
attend they can avail of a self- funded option – therefore they need to cover the 
cost of their travel and accommodation costs, but can attend the meeting once 
they have paid the registration fee (this was introduced by the NZIBDNG 
committee ahead of the 2024 meeting) 

• Registration fees are non-refundable 

 


